2021 Old Boy Survey | Key findings and actions

Post COVID has seen the re-introduction of all events including annual branch events and successful events in
London, New York, Bangkok and Singapore. OSCA'‘s event program continues in 2024.

The inaugural Business Breakfast was held in August 2023. Over 150 old boys and members of the Scotch Family
gathered to network and hear from a panel of experts. Further career development opportunities are planned for 2024.

Ongoing development of digital engagement to our diverse audience groups from our YOBs to retired alumni. Over 25
clubs and societies offer a vast range of engagement opportunities for old boys to enjoy.




